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NABL GASB 68 Teleconference.
In May 2012, NABL, with the assistance of a number of national associations, published
“Considerations in Preparing Disclosure in Official Statements Regarding an Issuer’s Pension
Funding Obligations”. The publication described what were then proposed changes in the
accounting standards for pension plans and participating employers. The new standards are
contained in GASB Statements 67 and 68 and are now effective. The teleconference will provide an
overview of the changes in the accounting standards and what should be considered in preparing
disclosure materials following implementation of the new accounting standards. The panel will also
review how pension funding disclosure has evolved since the release of the “Considerations”
publication in 2012.

Date/Time: Tuesday, June 16, 2015, 1:00-2:30pm Eastern

Registration Fees: $25 for members; $75 for non-members.

Registration will close at 5:00 pm (Eastern), Friday, June 12.

Register online or download the registration form to register by email or fax by Friday, June 12.

Moderator:
Kenneth R. Artin, Bryant Miller Olive, Orlando, FL

Panelists:
John M. McNally, Hawkins Delafield & Wood, Washington, DC

Gilbert Southwell III, Wells Capital Management, Milwaukee, WI

Registrants will receive teleconference materials and dial-in instructions via email on Monday, June
15.

CLE is available.
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